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MILTON DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

Welcome back Mustangs! Put away those Christmas
trees, set those alarm clocks and start getting to bed early
as we are in the home stretch of our Ist semester at
Miiton District High School. As everyone Issscrambling
to finish summatives, essays, and preparing for exams.
take a minute and catch up on everyone's holidays!

January 2-5, Mr. Cino and Ms. Mendes took students
down to Vermont to hit the snowy slopes for 3 days of
spectacular skiing and snowboarding. The pictures seen
being exchanged in the hallways yesterday and the
stories being shared tell the rest of the Mustang
population that this trip was a tremendous success!
Despite some minor injuries, this trip was very
memorable!

Start counting the days! The trips to Belize and Rome
are coming up in March to bring even more pictures and
more stories to Milton District! As many of you have
noticed, the Mustang school stores as begun to sell snack
items and different Mustang gear. The Student
Parliament took the time and effort to repaint and set-up
the store in use periods three and four in the cafeteria.
Come on out and check it out!

The girl's volleyball season and boys basketball seasons
are coming along well as they have started practicing
already for the New Year to come.

Mustangs: Come on out and show your school spirit to
watch your boys and girls take on their different rivals in
exciting matches!

Exams are coming up and for many of us these scores
could decide which university/college accept us. Even
though this is a lot of pressure let us give you one hint:
relax! Take advantage of the school's resources and help
clinics. Keep pushing your almost there!

For the rest of you: study hard and good luck!

All right Mustangs that's it for another week! Take it
easy!

“"MUSTANG MESSENGER”

Laanstra Lalonde

E.C. DRURY HIGH SCHOOL

Michelle - "Hey, Nathan. How was your vacation?"

Nathan - "It’s was fine, I guess."
Michelle - "What’s wrong?"
Nathan - "Well, I really enjoyed relaxing for two weeks.

But now the holidays are over, and we’re all back to
school."

Michelle - "That’s not so bad. Sure. I could have used a
few more days off. But I'm glad to be back."

lenter Matt]
Matt - "Hey, guys. I had the best vacation ever "
Michelle - "What did you do?"

Matt - "Well, for starters there were all the presents. [ also
went to Montreal for the new year and partied."

Michelle - "The whole family came over to my house and
we had Christmas dinner. It was amazing."

Nathan - "I got to hang out with my friends and my broth-
er. I had a great time. But now I have a mountain of
homework."

Michelle - "Tell me about it. January is going to be a very
busy month, what with final projects and presentations.”

Nathan - "Not to mention our upcoming exams."
Matt - "Oh, man. I almost forgot about that."

Michelle - "Yeah, the end of a semester is always a stress-

ful time, especially for seniors. But if we work hard and
manage our time, I'm sure we’ll be fine."

Nathan - "Speaking of seniors, the university and college

application deadline is fast approaching. January 11th is
the cut-off date!”

Michelle - "I applied a few weeks ago, and it was a piece
of cake!”

Matt - "I guess I should get on that. Thanks for reminding
me."

Nathan - "No problem. Well, looks like it’s time to start
working our way through our homework."

Michelle - "Good luck."
Nathan - "Thanks. I have a feeling I'm going to need it!"

“THE ROYAL REPORT”
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Breanna Clancy

BISHOP REDING HIGH SCHOOL

Welcome back, Bishop Reding! We hope you all
had a wonderful break, spent with family and
friends. We wish everyone all the best for a healthy
and happy new year! This Christmas break was a
wonderful time for everyone to relax after a very
busy few months back at school. Sometimes. we
forget to slow down and enjoy the simple things in
lite, like spending time with family or carrying on
special holiday traditions. We hope that everyone
took the time to enjoy these simple things during the
holiday season.

Erin H

The break is a great time for get-togethers of all
kinds, whether it be with friends, family, co-workers
or even some strangers. Christmas holidays are a
great opportunity for seeing those long lost family
members who you may be "too busy" for during the
rest of the year. It is wonderful to catch up with
cousins, aunts, uncles and grandparents alike. It is
this time of year that family becomes the focus. and
so the time spent with loved ones is cherished.

While the holidays are perfect for spending time
with others, they are also a time for rest and
recuperation. For students, it's a much needed break
from the hustle and bustle of classes and activities.
At this special time of year, we can focus on doing
what we want to do, without having to fit in
homework and extra-curriculars. The inside sources
were busy having fun in different ways, be it an
exotic trip, or just staying home with family and
friends. This break has been thoroughly enjoyable
for all.

As we return from holidays we hope everyone is
relaxed and prepped to face the rapidly approaching
cram for exams. We may not want to go back, but
your inside sources are eager to bring you the inside
scoop on the happenings at Bishop Reding in this
new, fresh year. Stay tuned!

'PREPARE FOR THE
ROAD AHEAD.

www.youngdrivers.com
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Next courses: 2 Weekends
(Saturday & Sunday 9:30 am - 4:15 pm)
Jan. 21/22 & Feb. 4/5 or Feb. 11/12 & 18/19

www.youngdrivers.com
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